
Friends of St Mary’s 

Children’s Christmas Fair Week 2021 

Monday 26th November – Friday 2nd December 

 

The Christmas Fair will take place each morning in the school hall – unfortunately given 

the circumstance this year it will be just for the children to attend in their class 

groups during the school day. 

 

There will be some games designed by the KS2 Children which all children will be able 

to take part in, there will also be some other stalls if the children would like to bring 

some money in to visit – each class will get a chance to go to the Fair every day during 

the week. 

 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

St Mary’s School Hair Bows - £4 each of 2 for £7 

St Mary’s School Tea Towels designed by the Children - £5 each or 3 

for £12 

Jumbly Bags - £1 

Raffle Tickets - £1 a strip 

Lucky Dip – 50p 

Toy Stall, Book Stall, Games – various prices 

 

Thursday and Friday 

 

Cake Sale – 50p a cake 

 

Items Still Needed Please 

Please do remember to bring in any donations of shop bought cakes next week. 

Also, any further donations of Tombola Prizes and Toys and Books (second hand good 

condition) would be greatly appreciated! 

 


